
A Guided Tour of Rothampsted Research Centre 

The Hertfordshire Agricultural Society was 

delighted to host a tour of the Rothamsted 

Research laboratories and glasshouses on 

Wednesday 18 March. The tour was open to 

members, guests and sponsors and was attended 

to full capacity. The tour was fascinating with the 

Head of Horticultural and Controlled Environment 

and a Chemical Ecologist guiding the groups 

through insect reactions to plant pheromones and 

enhanced plant growth techniques using carefully controlled propagation chambers! We hope to 

organise several other events over the next year and if you are interested in coming along please 

email us at Society@hertsshow.com; let us know your name, interests and whether or not you are 

already a member of the Hertfordshire Agricultural Society and we will try to tailor our events for 

you. 
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